
St Nicholas’ CE Primary School 

Spring is in the air!  

Despite the continued rain spring is definitely in the air. This week we have had children from year 3 and Year 4 
attend the tag rugby tournament. They had a great time and enjoyed developing new skills. Today Year 2 have had 
a visit to Marwell zoo to support their Safari topic and Badger class are busy making Easter gardens. We also had a 
visit from Mr Lacey (CEO DSAT) this morning who loved our singing in worship.  

“Let all you do be done with Love.”  1 COR 16:14 
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Healthy Snacks 

We are proud to be a healthy school, however our prefects have noticed how many children are currently not 

bringing a healthy snack to school. The wrappers from these snacks have also been littering our beautiful field. A 

polite reminder that only healthy snacks should be brought in for break time. These include: fruit or vegetables, 

cheese cubes, or cheese and crackers, malt load or flapjacks. Please bear in mind we are a nut free school. There 

must be no nuts in any of the snacks or packed lunches, this includes Nutella.  

Headlice 

Headlice have come to visit again and many children are finding they are getting recurring infections. Please ensure 

that you check your child's hair regularly and treat thoroughly and regularly condition and comb through in order 

to ensure all eggs have been removed. Girls are usually good at having their hair tied back, however if your child 

has very long hair then we would suggest plaits to be the most practical hairstyle to avoid further infections.  

School Uniform 

We are working hard on the designs for our new school uniform which should be ready to wear for September 
2024. KidsKlobber still have plenty of stock so please continue to support them and to continue to purchase uni-
form if needed.  

 

A gentle reminder around accessories: 

 Only bookbags allowed– no rucksacks as our corridors are very narrow! 

 Shoes should be black. Black trainers are permitted with school uniform but no other colours other than for 
PE. 

 Accessories should be in school colours or hair colour. Tram lines and other decorations shaved into hair-
styles are not permitted.  

 

Upcoming Diary Dates: 
 
March  
26th Creative Day 
27th Last day of term + Easter Service at 1:20pm 
28th TD day school closed 
 
April 
15th Return to School Term 5 

Important Reminders: 

Mrs Lucy Hill, Headteacher 


